
Midland College 
Pre – K Sub Board 
Regular Meeting 
February 9, 2021 

 
The Pre-K Sub Board of Midland College met for a regular board meeting on February 9, 2021 the meeting began at 4:06 
p.m. through Zoom video conferencing. The following members were in attendance: 

       

Becca Myers – Educate Midland 

Pattie Stewart – PB Workforce 

Linda Cowden – Midland College  

 

Meeting was called to order at 4:06 p.m.     Becca Myers – Board member 

  

 

(1) Consent Agenda      Denise McKown, Interim Dean of Education 
 

a. Minutes of the January 12, 2021 meeting 
Motion by Linda Cowden 
Seconded by Pattie Stewart 
Motioned carried 3 – 0 
Nays by None    

 
(2) Dean’s Report 

 
       a.  Monthly financial report  
 

- Denise will meet with Daisy for an accurate financial report on what funds need to be spent by 3/31. 
 
  
      b.   Professional Development  
 

- Denise will meet with David Matteson to schedule an in-service in the summer.  
- Waiting to hear back from Conscious Discipline. 

 
  
       c. Replace Dana on sub board  
 

- Becca will send a follow up to Dana’s email. 
 
 
      d.  Board Meeting – The next board meeting will be held on April 13th.  
 



                
(3) Principal’s Report 

 
        a.    Staffing and Enrollment  
 

- Fully staffed and a teacher on maternity leave 
   
        b.  Initiatives 
 

- Parent Engagement – Materials were sent home for math night along with videos from the teachers 
on how to do the activity and 40 families participated. Pre-K did the random wheel and gave door 
prizes throughout the night.  

- Planning a virtual Literacy night for 2/24 and hopefully the last parent engagement will be face to 
face to do the Block Fest.  

- Chief McKee read this week 
   
           c. Head Start Partnership  
 

- Monitoring Visit from Head Start went very well.  
      
       d.  Wave 2 Progress Monitoring 
 

- Pre-K Academy added in ABC names and numbers assessment that MISD has been using it works 
better with the goals we have set for MISD.  

- 61% proficient in the letter name, 95% proficient in the sounds of the letters, 55% proficient on 
numbers and are continually working with the students on letter names and numbers. 

- Pre-K Academy is on target at 75% 
    
       g.  Upcoming Events  
   
  - February 11- Chief McKee reads to kids 
  - February 12- Valentine Celebration/ Early Release 
  - February 15- Teacher Planning Day  
  - February 16- Head Start Parent Meeting  
  - February 22- Staff Meeting  
  - February 25- Virtual Bingo for Books                   
        
   

 (5)   Adjournment   
      

 Becca Myers announced adjournment of the meeting at 4:28 p.m.  
 

 


